Salt Lakes City

C4-16-1891.

Dear Sir; -

I sent to you some weeKs ago to
find out the price of the Supplement that Dr.
Gray issusd to his Synoptical Flora and to find
whether he issued a second edition of that part

f it after the Compositae. I have heard nothing
from you. Will you knidly reply and giv=e the
desired information as I want to pnréhase.

T also want the Genera Plantarum of Bentham
and Hooker if you are still the one who has it
to dispose of.

T made a rather extensive collection last
and will send you some plants to name if I

ar from you. There are a few that I cannot

identify though I have nearly all the literature

“on the subiect. There are a number of new spe-
cies beside. I have one or two genera that I
think are new. If I need help on them I may send
them also.

I @dnclose postage.
Respectfully,
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